District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

November 28, 2006

Mr. Richard Fleming, Chief

DC Fire and Emergency Medical Services
1023 Vermont Avenue, NW, Suite 102
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Chief Fleming:

At our regularly scheduled meeting on November 9, 2006, with a quorum present, our
Commission voted unanimously to send this letter thanking FEMS for Lt. Tony Falwell's
presence at the ANC6A Public Safety Committee meeting on October 18, 2006.

Lt. Falwell went beyond his tour of duty to appear at this meeting and had a slide show prepared
for the audience on Firework/Firecracker safety. He ensured that this committee and the public
were provided with a copy of the firework/firecracker code by sending it to Dr. Stephanie Nixon,
the Committee Chair.

We appreciate the continued cooperation with FEMS and look forward to continuing such work
in the future.

On behalf of the Commission,

st

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cer Keely Williams
Chief Charles Ramsey



